
 

 

 

Dear Midwest WOCN Chapter, I hope this message finds you well. On behalf of the Chapter Board we 
would like to welcome you to our amazing new website. Our hope is that this website will keep you 
informed and up to date on all events happening within our Chapter and at the National WOCN level.  

Over the past two years we understand that the WOCN Society has been through a tremendous amount 
of change, we appreciate all your patience during this time. As the WOCN Society continues to grow, we 
will continue to become a stronger chapter, ensuring that we provide the best possible resources for all 
of you.  

Thank you again for you all that you do. If you ever need anything or have any questions or concerns, 
please don’t hesitate to contact anyone on the board. We are here to help and want to be a resource. 

Take Care and I hope to see you all in Des Moines in September.  


